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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

ANZAC Day is on Monday, 25th April.  There is a march/town service in which 

students from our school participate.  

 

We would greatly appreciate if your son/daughter can represent our school 

by marching at this service.  Students and teachers will assemble at the Primary 

campus at 10:15a.m. in preparation for the commencement of the parade. 

This is a very important day, and it would be appreciated if our school could 

be well represented in the community.  Student’s participation in this special 

service will also be recognised on their Semester 1 School Reports.  

 

On behalf of the staff of Manilla Central School we look forward to seeing you 

at the town Anzac Day service on Monday, 25th April.  

 

On Thursday, 28th April our school ANZAC service will be held under the COLA 

at the Primary campus.  It will commence promptly at 10:30a.m. and we would 

be delighted if you could join us for this service as it is a special and solemn 

ceremony with many invited guests, and where our students play key roles 

throughout the service. All visitors to school must comply with sign-in 

arrangements. 

 

Please ensure your son/daughter is wearing full summer uniform on both these 

occasions to ensure our school is represented with pride and honour for our 

fallen.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Rachael Ferguson Tanya MacDonald 

Relieving Principal Organising Teacher 

 

5th April, 2022 


